PARKWAY EARLY CHILDHOOD PTO

NEWSLETTER



Don't forget to sign up to join us at the fabulous Family Fun Event on Sunday, February 18th at The Magic House!

Kids young and old can have fun from 6-8 p.m. for ONLY \$3 PER PERSON - with no school the following day!

REGISTER at: parkwayearlychildhoodpto@gmail.com - or- https://www.eventbrite.com/e/magic-house-with-early-childhood-tickets-41861714515

PARKWAY COMMUNITY GENEROSITY



Wonderful participation by Parkway supporters in late 2017 allowed us to help 23 children from 9 struggling families.

Collections of non-perishable food items via the Food Pantry Drive, as well as toys, electronics, wrapping paper, and multiple gift cards via the Parker's Paws Drive, really touched the lives of local families! A huge THANK YOU is sent from the PTO to all generous participants who are fantastic role models for the kids!

Breakfast with Parker Panda Wrap-Up



Our Saturday, December 16th event was a great success with 70 families and 200 individuals taking part!

Keep an eye out to join us for future community events like this one!



PARTICIPATE IN TEACHER APPRECIATION!

To thank teachers and staff, the PECC PTO is providing a hot cocoa/coffee bar at the **Wednesday**, **Feb. 7th** professional development meeting. Teachers from all Parkway preschool sites will attend, and we seek volunteers to bring in toppings for our hot cocoa/coffee bar.

*Please click on the link below to sign up to bring items: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0D49ACAC23ABFC1-february



JOIN US FOR THE NEXT PTO MEETING!

All Early Childhood parents and family members are invited to join us on **Monday, March 19th at 7:00 pm** for our next PTO meeting, which will include a discussion and tips on potty training! Free childcare is available for attendees!

The PECC PTO thanks all of you for helping to create such a nurturing community for our kids!